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ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE MARKET 

 

 

BRF S.A. (“BRF” or “Company”) (B3: BRFS3; NYSE: BRFS) informs to its shareholders and the 

market in general that it has approved the donation of food, medical supplies and support to research 

and social development funds, in an amount equal to R$50 million, approximately, in order to 

contribute with the efforts to combat the effects of the Covid-19 pandemic. Such action will reach 

hospitals, philanthropic entities, social assistance organizations and health professionals in the states 

and municipalities in which the Company operates. 

In Brazil, such initiative contemplates, in a first moment, around 60 hospitals in 50 cities of 9 Brazilian 

states. Only in hospital institutions, including field hospitals, the donations shall beneficiate more than 

15 thousand people/day by means of around 2.5 million meals for the next three months. As a global 

corporation, the Company will extend such initiative to countries where it has productive units, such 

as Turkey and the United Arab Emirates. 

Furthermore, the Company plans to donate medical supplies, such as tests and thermometers, 

individual protection equipment, such as plastic covers, disposable caps and coats, hand sanitizers, 

ventilators and other supplies that may be necessary. The materials will be destined, on a priority 

basis, to health institutions of the states and municipalities where BRF has productive units, 

distribution centers, and corporate offices. 

Additionally, BRF undertakes to maintain all the job positions in the months of April and May, 

performing only the normal changes under the regular course of its business. It is important to 

emphasize that BRF is hiring more than 2,000 people, among employees and third-party service 

providers, in order to maintain production and supply and substitute those employees included in 

Covid-19 risk group, and that were preventively instructed to stay home. 

The Company reinforces its commitment with actions to minimize the impacts of the Covid-19 



pandemic and will keep its shareholders and the market in general duly informed about any further 

additional initiatives regarding the present announcement. 
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